
Got Drought? Impacts of Drought on Wells & Landscaping 
 

SWRPC’s Natural Resources Advisory Committee, Antioch University, and Cheshire County 

Conservation District are co-sponsoring an event to raise awareness and answer questions 

regarding the impact of drought conditions and proactive strategies we can take.  

When: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

Where: Antioch University Community Room, 40 

Avon Street, Keene 

A team of four panelists will cover drought related topics of 

interest to municipalities and homeowners such as:  

- current drought designation in NH 

-     symptoms of a failing well and what to do 

-     how to know how deep your well is 

 -     well head protection requirements 

 -     water conservation for indoor and outdoor usage 

 -     climate change and concerns for the future 

 -     landscaping methods during dry periods     

Panelists include:  

Stacey Herbold, Water Conservation Program, NHDES 

Michael Simpson, Co-Director, Center for Climate Preparedness and Community Resilience, 

Antioch University, New England 

Rick Schofield, Water Well Protection Manager, NHDES 

Liz Kelly, Planning Technician, SWRPC 

 

The event is free, but registration is required by May 22nd.  Light refreshments will be served.  

To register, or for questions, please send an email to Lisa Murphy at lmurphy@swrpc.org or call 

(603) 357-0557.  
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